
 

 

 

March 31, 2023 

 

To Whom this May Concern, 

 

I am requesting funding for 52nd Street Streetscape Improvement Project in fiscal year 2024. The entity to 

receive funding   for   this   project   is   City of Philadelphia Department of Commerce,  located  at 1515 Arch 

Street, Philadelphia, PA 19102.   

 

The funding would be used for enhancing traffic safety measures, increasing community amenities 

beautifying the area and prioritizing public transit safety and access.  The project is an appropriate use of 

taxpayer funds because it will increase the safety, visibility and ease of access in one of Philadelphia’s historic 

commercial corridors.  

 

The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is  for  purposes authorized   by 5305 of title 42 

of the United States Code.   

 

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate family. 

 

 

Honorable Dwight Evans 

Member of Congress 


